
 
 

 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
RE: Letter to parents and carers regarding University Technical College (UTC) 
options 
 
Last week you received a letter from the Council’s school admissions team 
regarding options for child for year 10.  
 
To address your concerns, we would like to stress that this letter is issued to every 
child in the country at this time of year at the instruction of the Department for 
Education. This is around University Technical College (UTC) options.  
 
This is not about potential alternative provision for your child (ren).  
 
We acknowledge that the timing is unfortunate, and this letter was in the process 
before the consultation went live.  
 
Our Frequently Asked Questions contains the latest information on admissions for 
your child at Monkseaton High School. This is updated frequently and can be 
accessed here: https://haveyoursay.northtyneside.gov.uk/monkseaton-high-
school  
 
At this stage, no decision has been made on the future of the school. If the 
decision is taken, a centralised admissions process will be put in place.  
 
We apologise for any confusion this has caused.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Julie Firth                                                          Jon Ritchie   
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